
March 19, 2018 

Dr Narender Chahar 

President 

Haryana College Teachers’ Association 

 

 

Dear Chahar 

 

I would like to express my sincere condolences for the unexpected death of your father. On 

behalf of the entire HCTA, please accept our sympathy. We can only imagine what a difficult 

loss this will be for you and your family. 

May GOD give peace to the departed soul and solace & consolation to all of you! 

 

With my deepest condolences 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr SP Singh Sidhu 

General Secretary 

HCTA 

 

 


